
My family and I would like to thank the EMS, Sauk-Prairie
hospital ER, Med Flight and the doctors and staff on the fourth floor

of U. W. Hospital for their care of our husband, father and grandfather.
Father John Silva for coming to the hospital so late at night, and for his help in

planning and the Mass at St. Luke’s. Also Father Mike Resop for being there for us.
The nineteen years he worked for you, the one task he disliked most was changing
the lights in the church. We knew he was with us as the lights did not work for a few
minutes befoe mass and when they came on, one blew out. Just a reminder?? Thank
you Michael Davidson and Pat McCluskey for the beautiful music and songs. Thank
you to Aleita Schweiss, Circle 8, and all the people who brought food for the luncheon.
To Tom Stafford and his staff for arrangement of the funeral. American Legion Post
#398 for the military ceremony. To Alan and Jane Ring for the celebration of Vic’s life.
You all have made such great memories for all of us. Polka on Vic we love you always.

ON ANGELS WINGS YOU WERE TAKEN
BUT IN MY HEART YOU’LL STAY
AND IN GOD’S LIGHT YOU WILL REST
UNTIL WE MEET AGAIN SOMEDAY

-Raisssa Bailey-
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